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Important dates and notices

Year 5 Swimming 

Year 5 children enjoyed their  first Swimming lesson this week. They will continue 

next  and each Wednesday, until further notice.

Year 5 and 6 Parents 

If you did not attend the meeting for parents last night about the Relationships and 

Sex and Health Education programme of work, then please follow the link which has 

been sent through Ping, to view. It is approximately 20 minutes long and shares with 

you what will be taught to each year group. Due to lockdown, Year 6 will be taught 

the Year 5 work first before the Year 6 programme of work. Please make sure 

children are not present in the room when you view, as there is sensitive content.

Masses for our Junior children

Thank you Father Kieran for coming into school earlier this week to confirm our 

arrangements and drop off some chocolates for all the staff. Very kind!

So that all children in the Juniors have celebrated Mass and seen Father Kieran at 

least once this half term, we have arranged Masses each Friday for each year group, 

held remotely with Twelve Apostles and Sacred Heart also in attendance. 

Each school will lead a Mass in turn. The plan is as follows:

Friday 30.04.21 – Sacred Heart’s Year 6 class lead for Year 6 classes

Friday 07.05.21 – Twelve Apostles’ Year 4 class lead for Year 4 classes

Friday 14.05.21 – St Joseph’s Year 3 class lead for Year 3 classes

Friday 21.05.21 – Sacred Heart’s Year 5 class lead for Year 5 classes

Happy Feast of St Joseph the Worker tomorrow! 

On 1st May, we celebrate the second Feast Day for St Joseph, which focusses on his 

inspiring qualities as a worker. This is especially important this year, as Pope Francis 

has proclaimed this year ‘The Year of Joseph.’

Rewards & Celebrations
This Week’s Superstars 

A very big well done to the following children who have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 

Infants                                               Juniors 

Reception – Zahra Ganley           Year 1 – Matthew Chapman

Year 2 – Liam Hardy                   Year 3 – Hlelol Sibanda

Year 4 – Abeera Irfran Year 5 – None to report this week                                       

Year 6 – Noah Hillidge

Winning team is Orange Tigers

Always Award Winner 

The class with the most children achieving their

always award is our Year 1 Well done children! 

Class with the most nearest 100% Attendance

This week is Years 3 with 100%

SUPERCLASS – this week is Year 3

KS1 Handwriter of the week – Cora Woods

KS2 Handwriter of the week – Lottie Haslam

Remember your planner and full uniform when you return on 

Tuesday 4th May 

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Leigh

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter - @StJosephsLeigh 

Happy Bank Holiday Weekend! From Miss Daley Summer 1 Week 3  - 30th  April 2021


